Senior Moms

Important Information for the Mother/Son Dance

A tradition of the Mother/Son Dance is the Baby Photo Contest for all Seniors. These pictures will be displayed at the entrance of the field house and will be voted upon by the students for various awards.

We need a PHOTOCOPIED 8x10 baby photo of your son

NO ORIGINAL photos as they will not be returned.

Bring your 8x10 photo to our next Mother's Guild meeting (February 6) or you can

Mail to: Lorraine Marchand 671 Leslie Lane Yardley, PA 19067

For questions, please contact Lorraine @ lorraine.h.marchand@gmail.com

During the Mother/Son Dance, a favorite part of the evening is the Senior Slide Show which highlights our son's high school years.

This slide show is composed from the photos that you submit. Please note that all photos are NOT guaranteed to be included.

Please collect FUN pictures of your sons and their friends from
Freshman through Senior years at Holy Ghost Prep.
We will be collecting photo's until Feb 17. Pictures on CDs, DVDs or USBs will be accepted. Bring to Feb Mother's Guild on Feb 6 or email your photos to:

Jodi Zelinsky jodiandjoe@verizon.net

Please note: This slide show is not to be confused with the 2 set DVD Senior Graduation memory video which is being offered by All Occasion Video Production (see separate flyer)